
May 3, 2017

City of Victoria

City Hall

! Centennial Square

Victoria BC, V8W 1P6

mayorandcouncil@\iictorla.’caI

Re: Off Leash Park at Fisherman's Wharf Park between 6:30 and 8:30am and 5:30
and 6:30pm Daily

Dear Mayor Helps and City Council;

As a pet friendly business in the City of Victoria we have a number of guests who bring
their dogs to our hotel. We promote that we are pet friendly and believe that it would be
good for our business and the our city to allow for an easy to access off leash dog area
that is in James Bay and close to the downtown core.

We would definitely support the use of Fisherman's Wharf park between 6:30 and
8:30am and 5:30 and 6:30pm daily. This would allow us an answer to any questions
that arise from customers looking to get their pets exercise while visiting Victoria.

Thank you for your help in making this happen.

Sincerely,
/N
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F ,2?
Judy Elder, Executive Assistant Manager, Capital Projects

Inn at Laurel Point

680 MontrealStreet

Victoria BCv8v 128

250 386-8721


